THE COMMON COUNCIL OF THE CIVIL CITY OF NEW ALBANY, INDIANA, HELD A PUBLIC HEARING IN THE THIRD FLOOR ASSEMBLY ROOM OF THE CITY/COUNTY BUILDING ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2017 AT 6:45 P.M.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Council Members Mr. Phipps, Mr. Blair, Mr. Aebersold, Mr. Barksdale, Dr. Knable and President McLaughlin.  Mr. Coffey, Mr. Caesar and Mr. Nash were not present.
ALSO PRESENT:  Ms. Stein, Mrs. Moeller and Mrs. Glotzbach
Mr. McLaughlin called the public hearing to order at 6:45 p.m. and asked if anyone was there to speak on the following:
Z-17-04
An Ordinance for the Vacation of a Public Way





Pursuant to a Petition Filed by 40 & 8 Voiture 1250 

Mr. George Waldrews stated that they would like to get Beech Street vacated because they own property on each side of it and have been caretaking the property for the last 30-40 years.  
Mr. Blair asked what they are going to do with it.

Mr. Waldrews stated that they would eventually like to build another building on it and would like to block one end off so that it can never be a street or thoroughfare because some of the neighbors have worried about that.  

ADJOURN:
There being no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m.
_____________________________


_____________________________

Pat McLaughlin, President 



Vicki Glotzbach, City Clerk
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